
 

ALLENDALE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, Inc. 
P.O. Box 224, Baltimore, Md 21203 

                             

 
   Letter of Support                                                  

                                                       February 7, 2025  
 

 

Re: 220 N. Culver St., Baltimore, Md 21229 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am Anita Cathcart, President of the Allendale Community Association and have been in contact with Mr. 

Malik Thomas regarding reconfiguring his home into a multiunit dwelling at 220 N. Culver St., Baltimore, 

21229. I am in support of him making this change, and I was informed that a zoning bill will have to be 

introduced by City Councilman Paris Gray’s Office for Mr. Thomas to officially make this change.  

 

Please note that city residents elected Councilman, Paris Gray, as new District 8 City Councilman in 

November 2024, and he may direct you to his constituent services team if necessary to address this request.  

 

I am requesting that this matter be resolved as soon as possible, so that Mr. Thomas can proceed in a timely 

manner. If there are any issues, questions or concerns regarding this request, please feel free to contact me 

at (443) 827-1693 (Mobile), or via email at allendalecomm@gmail.com.  

 

Thanks very much in advance for your assistance. Have a great day! 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Anita Cathcart /s/ 

 

President 

Allendale Community Association, Inc. 

(443) 827-1693 
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“Building and Serving Our Community Together!” 


